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 Coach Greer is beginning his ninth year on the Naples football staff, his first as 
co-defensive coordinator, and his sixth season as coach of the varsity defensive line 
and college recruiting coordinator.  Over the past five seasons he has coached 
multiple all area and all state defensive linemen.  Many of which have continued 
their football careers at numerous colleges and universities around the country.  
Coach Greer’s defensive lines have been an essential part of the program’s last three 
regional titles and five district titles respectively.  During that time three of his 
defensive linemen led the state of Florida in sacks at their positions.  In 2018, his 
front four were a part of a dominant defensive unit that set a school record in least 
yards allowed per carry (1.99) and led the state in fewest points allowed in a season 
(86), which is 3rd in school history.  Before moving up to the high school level, Coach 
Greer had two very successful seasons as a coach for the Naples Gators with an 
overall record of 26-12.  Born and raised in Akron, OH he was a three year starter 
and varsity letterman, playing guard and outside linebacker for Firestone High 
School.  He graduated from his alma mater in 2003 with honors and a full academic 
scholarship to The Ohio State University.   
 
 Coach Greer came to Naples twelve years ago after graduating from The Ohio 
State University in 2007 with a B.S. in Construction Management, Cum Laude.  
Following graduation, Coach Greer worked in the private sector as an assistant 
project manager for one of the largest private construction firms in the state of 
Florida.  During those four years he was an integral part of many projects all over 
Southwest Florida including several education and government buildings as well as 



multiple civil utility projects.  Coach Greer is currently the director and lead 
instructor of the nationally recognized PLTW/NAF engineering academy at NHS.  In 
2018, Coach Greer was recognized as an Outstanding Engineering Teacher by Project 
Lead the Way, one of only 10 engineering teachers in the country to receive the 
prestigious honor.  This year he is teaching Intro to Engineering Design and Civil 
Engineering and Architecture at NHS.  He is truly blessed and thankful for Kami, a 
wonderful wife and mother to their children, and appreciates all of her love and 
support.  The Greer’s have two sons CJ (5 years) and Kendrick (4 years). 
 
 
 
 
 


